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Bapcor response to Hellaby shareholder letter 
 

Bapcor Limited (Bapcor) has today issued a media release in response to Hellaby Holdings 
Limited’s shareholder letter dated 24 November 2016.  
 
The media release, and other Bapcor announcements in connection with its takeover offer of 
Hellaby, are available on the investor section of Bapcor’s website (www.bapcor.com.au).  
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